
30-Nov-2020 
EAA Harbor Springs Chapter 1087 Update 

 
A Note from Pete: 
Wow, what a crazy year!  I hope everyone is doing well during this pandemic.  Sadly, our chapter has not been very active 
during this time.  I personally miss our breakfast meetings and catching up with everyone and talking planes, pilots, 
travels and other related topics.  Andy and I have been discussing ideas together to see what might be possible to re-
activate our chapter.  There have been many suggestions and you will soon receive an electronic survey to evaluate what 
activities and/or events would be of interest.  Most certainly any of these would need to allow for good practices of 
appropriate number of people in attendance, social distancing and masks following our Michigan state guidelines.  Andy 
and I still think our breakfast meetings are not possible, at least until the pandemic is much more under control. 

 

Upcoming Events 
• Chapter General Meeting and Breakfast 

o TBD due to Covid-19 
o Possible Zoom?  Not sure about agenda since it would need to be more formal than our breakfasts 

• Board Meeting – members welcome 
o Timing TBD (Zoom?) – Chapter renewal, Chapter membership, dues collection for 2021, minutes, etc. 

• Young Eagles 
o TBD – need plan for 2021 if able 

• Electronic member survey to determine how our chapter can proceed during this pandemic 

 

Member Contributions 
• Here’s a pic of Pete on the field at Stanley, ID in the Sawtooth mountains last September.  It was a beautiful flight 

from Boise following the Payette river eastbound, crossing over the Sawtooth range and landing in the valley. 

 
Chapter 1087 Board Members:  

• Andy Bowman, President 

• Peter Aiello, Vice President 

• Rod Cortright, Secretary and Treasurer 

• Bill Meyer, Young Eagles Coordinator 


